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Dear Township of Brock.

I am writing to you on behalf of Beaver River Public School to express our deep concern 
regarding the safety of our students when crossing the train tracks on Victoria Street at 
Ethel Park Drive en route to their new school location on King Street. As you are aware, 
ensuring the well-being and security of our students is of paramount importance to us.

Given the proximity of the train tracks to our school and the significant volume of 
pedestrian traffic, particularly during peak school hours, we strongly believe that the 
installation of a crossing guard is essential to mitigate potential risks and ensure the safe 
passage of our students.

A crossing guard stationed at this location would not only assist students in safely 
navigating the crossing but also serve as a visual reminder to motorists and pedestrians 
alike to exercise caution and adhere to traffic regulations.

We have conducted a thorough assessment of the area and believe that the presence of a 
crossing guard will greatly enhance the safety infrastructure of our school community. 
Additionally, we are committed to working closely with local authorities and relevant 
stakeholders to facilitate the implementation of this important safety measure.

We kindly request your support and collaboration in expediting the process of installing a 
crossing guard at the designated train track crossing point. By working together, we can 
ensure that our students arrive at school safely and without any risk to their well-being.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your positive response and 
cooperation in ensuring the safety of our students.

Sincerely,

Julie Lindsay

Resident of Beaverton in Ethel Park & Parent Rep on the SCC for Beaver River PS


